

Noble Primary School

Shirrel Avenue, Bellshill, ML4 1JR

Twitter: @Noble_p_s
enquiries-at-noble@northlan.org.uk
www.noble.n-lanark.sch.uk



Our shared vision: Working together to create a nurturing, inclusive, rights respecting community, where learning is exciting, challenging and relevant.













August 2025

Message from the Head Teacher

Dear Parent/Carers,

I am delighted to continue here at Noble Primary School for the time being and I am looking forward to meeting many familiar parents and friends of the school in the coming weeks as well as the families of our new P1's. You'll find me at the senior gates most mornings along with Mrs Bruce and Mrs Mitchell and Mrs Johnstone will normally be at our infant gates. Please remember pupils can come in any gate – this is just where you will find us \bigcirc

It is lovely to see all pupils looking so smart in their school uniforms especially the P7's in their tartan ties. © Our new Primary 1 children have already settled into school life well and are starting to follow routines too.

We have lots of activities and events planned, including our Open Afternoon on Tuesday 9th
September at 1.45pm where you can see your child's classroom and meet their teacher. The
Parent Council will be holding the AGM on Monday 1st September 6-7.15pm where you can meet
myself and the leadership team and find out more about our plans for the year as well as the
Parent Council information. Please come along if you can. School Term dates will also be sent home
soon.

Mrs Suzanne Brown

Acting Head Teacher